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Dear colleagues,  

 

We would like to share with you the chain of events regarding the minimum services stablished 

by the airline for the general strike called for the 8th of March 2018. 

The airline received the official minimum service´s requirements stablished by the Spanish 

government last Friday 2nd of March 

The Works Council, of which we are members, was notified the minimum services established 

by the airline yesterday 6th of March in the morning at 11:53, just over 36 hours before the 

beginning of the strike. 

An urgent Works Council meeting was called at 18:00 to evaluate and study the proposed 

minimum services and its compliance with the official mandate. After finding some 

discrepancies, the Works Council raised its concerns to easyJet and urged for a modification.  

The final modification of minimum services was received at 23:58. 

During today´s, 07th of March, morning the SBY´s protocol is finalized and agreed.  

The airline decides that the way in which they will communicate the minimum services 

requirements to its employees would be via email, and does it around 12:00, just 12 hours 

before the strike begins. 

As you well know, we are only required to check our emails before or after our flights, meaning 

that some of us would actually receive the minimum services on the 8th, already inside the strike 

day. 

After legal consultations and considering all the above, it seems clear to the Works Council that 

the airline has failed to communicate to its employees the minimum services requirements in 

an efficient way and with enough time. 

An official complaint letter has been sent to the easyJet management stating the ineffectiveness 

of their way of communicating the minimum services. The Works Council has also shared its 

view that in case any of these employees, whose assignments have not been properly notified, 

decide to exercise their right to strike, NO disciplinary action should be taken against them. 

 

As always you can contact us for any further information in sitcplaeasyjet@sitcpla.es or stop us 

when you see us around. 

Safe flights, 

Your SITCPLA reps 

mailto:sitcplaeasyjet@sitcpla.es

